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March 25, 2020, 
 

BULLETIN – OLYMPICS UPDATE 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
On Tuesday, March 24th, the International Olympic Committee President and the Japanese Prime 
Minister jointly agreed that the Tokyo Summer Olympics must be rescheduled to a date beyond 2020 
but not later than summer 2021, to safeguard the health of the athletes, everybody involved in the 
Olympic Games and the international community. 
 
I had a conference call with NBC’s Labor Relations team to discuss the IOC’s decision and the impact it 
will have on our members who were scheduled to travel to Japan and work on the Olympics 
broadcasts. Labor Relations informed me that they are continuing to meet with NBC Sports 
management and are discussing the Company’s future plans. NABET-CWA Local 11 will provide 
further information as soon as it is made available. 
 
Fraternally, 
 

 
Louis M. Marinaro 
 
NABET-CWA Vice President 

NABET-CWA Local 11 President  
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